
Lie-ins may not be a regular event any more 
but why would you want to when there is so 
much to experience here? 

First, a relaxing shower in your private, 
spacious bathroom where you can leave all 
your wash-stuff and towels as it is just for 
you!

Head outside for an alfresco breakfast 
cooked over a fire or in our little cook-hut. 

Buy a pancake-kit and flip and toss your way 
to a tasty breakfast! We have a highchair to 
make the experience easier if you have really 
little people with you.

Burn off some energy at one of the local 
play parks in Campden or Broadway or other 
local towns. Broadway park gets an extra 
thumbs up as they have loos there and loads 
of stuff for really young to teenage kids 
(plus plenty of cafes nearby too!).

Jump in the car and head down to All Things 
Wild at Honeybourne, just 10 minutes away. 
Meet zebras, camels, meercats, monkeys, 
chickens and rabbits. Play on go-carts, 

Ideas for Families 
visiting our Glamping site

follow a dinosaur trail and enjoy the 
brilliant outdoor and indoor play area 
(great if the weather is looking a bit 
dodgy).

Head up to Adam Henson’s Cotswold Farm 
Park, just 20 minutes away and meet the 
lovely farm animals there, take a tractor 
safari, bounce on the giant inflatable 
pillows and feed the livestock.

Head to Toddington GWSR for a ride in a 
steam train.

Nip to Stratford-Upon-Avon, only 20 
minutes away to play on the river, picnic 
next to it and explore the historic town, 
famous for being Shakespeare’s birthplace.

Get plenty of fresh air at Batsford 
Arboretum, just 15 minutes away. Acres of 
beautiful trees and plants, an amazing 
café and right next to Cotswold Falconry 
Centre.

If you want to stay on site, enjoy messing 
about in the hammocks, playing with the 
games on site, book a pizza fest and roast 
some marshmallows over your campfire.

Links:
https://www.cotswoldfarmpark.co.uk

https://www.allthingswild.co.uk
https://www.cotswoldwildlifepark.co.uk

https://www.gwsr.com
https://www.batsarb.co.uk

https://www.cotswold-falconry.co.uk


